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December News and Notes
Click here to access the December News and Notes!

Have you been hearing and seeing things about Celebrate, but are not
exactly sure what it is? Click here for a quick read explaining the basics of
Xavier Catholic Schools’ largest, single event fundraiser in February. 

Click here for additional general Celebrate information and also
information about sponsoring, attending, and donating to Celebrate. 

​Parent Teacher Conferences
Parent teacher conferences for Term 2 are next Wednesday, December 6
from 4-7 in the commons. Click here for details about the availability of our
part time teachers.

Graduation Keepsakes & Announcements
Xavier partners with Brickhouse School Services for graduation
products. Take a look at this flyer for information about what is available
and how to order. Here is an order form to help you with the process. All
questions can be directed to Mr. Sean Brick at 920.494.6111
or brickhouse007@new.rr.com. Mr. Brick will be available at Xavier on
January 23 between 11:15 AM and 1:30 PM if you'd like to place your order

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kkbXPHp_vy3n4WiY3ax0cNsi75HUIvwQ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1380WxLw4Vqjk4eJA2d3Eq4--vOwwuEX3/view?usp=sharing
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https://www.xaviercatholicschools.org/giving/events
https://docs.google.com/drawings/d/1lJMvMU7rcLZywdpnWA4eQqfCCGxD1Hi9XsKutLPk-Fk/edit?usp=sharing
https://brickhouse.gradclass.com/Secure/Home.aspx
https://www.xaviercatholicschools.org/xhs/student-support/files/documents/Xavier HS_Keepsake Flyer.pdf
https://www.xaviercatholicschools.org/xhs/student-support/files/documents/Xavier HS_Keepsake Flyer.pdf
https://www.xaviercatholicschools.org/xhs/student-support/files/documents/ISOF 2024.pdf
mailto:brickhouse007@new.rr.com?subject=Question from Xavier Family


in person. The preferred deadline for placing orders is January 31st.

Parents of Seniors
Interested in placing a "Grad Ad" for your senior in the 2023-2024
yearbook? Please click here. A grad ad is featured at the end of the
yearbook and is a space where families may wish to congratulate their
senior and often include a photo or two (senior as a baby and senior now).
The ads are due May 1st. If you have any questions contact Melanie
Balthazor.

Passport Reminder
Students headed to Spain or France for the Summer 2024 World Language
Trip are reminded that they need to apply for passports by January 1, 2024.
Please be sure to take care of this so you can be part of the trip.

Host Families Needed
We are currently looking for a few Xavier families to step up and provide a
home for a couple International Students who are studying at Xavier High
School. Not only do these students bring a global feel to our campus, they
help our students make connections around the world. These students are
in huge need of a place to feel safe and loved - you could be that family! If
you are at all interested in hosting, please reach out to Matt Parish
(mparish@xaviercatholicschools.org 920-882-6902).

Benefits of hosting
-Get to know a student from a different culture and understand our global
commonality 
-Inspire new language opportunities 
-Give a student love and safety when they are away from home
-Get into new routines as a family
-Eat new foods
-Monthly stipend for hosting
-Xavier offers a tuition credit for families who host
 
Strength and Conditioning
At our Homecoming Pep Rally, we honored 21 females and 36 males for
their performance during our annual "The X Factor" metrics testing.
 
These are Xavier's fastest, strongest, most powerful, and most dedicated
athletes!
 
To see this year's testing results and award winners, please click on the
following links:
Young Women
Young Men
 
RECORD-HOLDERS:
Young Women – All Time

https://www.jostens.com/apps/jcom/router.mvc?affiliateId=1117568
https://www.jostens.com/apps/jcom/router.mvc?affiliateId=1117568
mailto:mbalthazor@xaviercatholicschools.org
mailto:mbalthazor@xaviercatholicschools.org
mailto:mbalthazor@xaviercatholicschools.org
mailto:mparish@xaviercatholicschools.org
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/10bFx5D6kOpjbHUoJv4IqKkst4BVX6TBdIaq-HISa3rE/edit#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1OgKsaIHX8IW3xz15a1MRwm8TQtBiiDAhiTWAoqMst5c/edit#gid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1wC5NsvMFgFAwew5i68dE4XlhAgSgEkcz2Bsxpv0ncT8/edit#gid=921659627


Young Men – All Time
 
More about the "The X Factor"
 

Sweet Stroll at Sacred Heart
Click here to view more information.

Christmas Stars
Click here to view more information.

All Rise
Click here to view more information.

Volunteers needed for St. Thomas More Christmas Liturgy
​Click here for more information.

Click here to view our
website
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